Dear _________,


Thank you for your generous gift! Do not worry, the money you have given me will be well spent. Shortly after I received your check, I embarked on “Beach Week” otherwise known as Senior Week, which is basically where graduating seniors congregate at beaches for one week of the summer, usually soon after graduation.


Beach week was fun and required a lot of money not provided by my parents, who did not blatantly endorse the trip. Anyway the money will help me greatly in my life and I will probably save most of it until I really need it.


On Tuesday the 17th of June I graduated at Constitution Hall, with an Advanced diploma, with a governor’s seal and as a candidate for the Advanced Placement degree. I am going to James Madison University (JMU) next fall, as a physics major, and will be pursuing a masters in material science degree in a joint University of Virginia/JMU program. I am planning to get a PhD and perform research in nanotechnology.


Thank you once again for the gift. Have a great summer!

Thanks,

Alex Beck
